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Dear Sir/Madam
 
I am writing to you with regard to my deep concern over the Adani mine.   Australia is the dryest
 country in the world and at the moment a large proportion of our country is in the grip of deep

droughtm yet Adani, a foreign owned mining company reknown for corruption and environmental
 destruction has been given accesss to virtually unlimited supply of our precious water.    
 
Scientists have agreed that global warming should be kept below 1.5 C, yet the QLD and Federal
 Governments continue to suppoprt the construction of a mega coal mine in an environmentally
 senstive area adjacent to the Great Barrier Reef.  As a concerned grandmother, I support the Mineral
 Resources Ammenedment Bill 2018, introduced to the QLD Parliament by the Honorable Member for
 Maiwar, Mr Michael Berkman.   I am extremely concerned for the future of my grandchildren and the
 other children who will be affected by the decisicions made in Parliament today. 
 
It is for the sake of future Australians that Governments, State and Federal need to make the tough
 decisions and divest from Coal and Gas mines.  Throughout Australia, people are extremelely

dissillusioned with politiicians who are seen to be not making the right decisions for the future of our
 nation.  Opposition to the Adani coal mine is uniting people from all sides of the political spectrum.  
 
I urge you to support this bill and stop Adani from destroying our precious environment.  
 
Kind regards
 
Rebecca Stevens.  
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